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I am a native Oregonian and I’m proud of many things our state has done over the 

years. Mail-in voting is one of the best! I remember voting in person, and while it was 

an enjoyable and patriotic experience, I was fortunate to have the time and 

wherewithal to do it. There was never a time when I had to show my ID, however. 

Just point to your name and sign, and off you go to vote. Mail-in voting provides the 

opportunity to really study the candidates and issues, and make thoughtful choices. 

Please reject this backwards and ridiculous proposal! 


